
 
CITY OF DENTON CITY COUNCIL MINUTES 

October 6, 2015 
 
 

Members of the City of Denton City Council participated in a press conference on Tuesday, 
October 6, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. at the Patterson-Appleton Arts Center, 400 E. Hickory Street, 
Denton, Texas. 
 
PRESENT: Mayor Pro Tem Gregory; Council Member Hawkins; Council Member Johnson; 

Council Member Roden; and Mayor Watts 
 
Phil Williams, General Manager-DME, opened the press conference and gave introductory 
remarks.   
 
Mayor Watts presented information regarding the Renewable Denton plan.  He noted that the 
purpose of the press conference was to provide information to the public regarding plans and 
strategies for electric generation improvements and renewable energy options for Denton 
Municipal Electric to meet its future energy needs. 
 
Williams concluded the press conference and thanked everyone for attending. 
 
With no further business, the press conference was adjourned. 
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